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                      Morning Worship Service 
 

“For everyone who has been born of God overcomes the 

world.  And this is the victory that has overcome the 
world ---our faith.”    I John 5:4 

 

 

Prelude 

 

Worship Hymn – ‘Tis So Sweet To Trust In Jesus 

 

Welcome and Announcements – Bro. Keith 

 

Prayer – Bro. Keith Garland 

 

Hymn – There Is A Fountain 

 

Hymn -  Jesus Paid It All 

 

Special Music – Sonny Murray 

  

Sermon – Bro. Keith Garland 

“Sir, We Wish to See Jesus” John 12:20-33 

 

Hymn of Commitment  – Just A Closer Walk With Thee 

 

Postlude 

 

 

 

 

 

•   
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Church Calendar 
Sunday, March 14                                                
10:00-10:45 a.m.  Church Library Open 
Morning Worship – 11:00 a.m. 
Wednesday, March 17 
6:30 p.m. Virtual  Prayer Meeting                
_____________________________________ 
           March Birthdays                              The biggest problem is not dying  

     Carolyn Rinicker (14)                                  from the virus.  The biggest                                                                                                                                                                                                                

                                                                         problem is how many are dying                                                                                                                                                                                                          

                                                                         without Jesus Christ. 
--------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Easter Lilies 
It is time to order your Easter Lily to decorate the Sanctuary 
on Easter Sunday. You may take your Lily with you after the 
service.  The cost is $21.40.  Order forms are on the table in 
the hall by the Sanctuary.  Deadline is March 21. 
________________________________________________ 

 
Thank You 

Dearest First Church Family, 
I think this is the hardest note for me to write.  Mama truly 
loved her church family and I appreciate the love and 
support that each of you had for her.  The meal after the 
service was delicious. I really appreciate that we could have 
it delivered to Mama’s house.  It was a relaxed atmosphere 
with lots of stories, laughter, and tears. Love to all, Cindy 
 
 
 

    

Flowers in the Sanctuary are given in loving 

memory of 
 Nathan Aldridge 

and 
Pam Williams 

by 

 Mrs. Edith Aldridge 

and Darrell Williams and family 



     
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



     



                          

 


